
Baseball announcers
Since  I  am  a  Tiger  fan,  I  do  tend  to  like  the  Tiger
announcers, but since they did not make the playoffs � , I am
listening to other announcers. So far, I’ve heard the Yankee
announcers during the season. The lady they have (sorry I
don’t recall her name) seems to really know her baseball. The
Red Sox and Angels announcers are gung ho for their team (as
expected) but seemed to do their homework on the other team. I
feel this is very important. It bugs me when the announcer
can’t pronounce the other team’s players.

I hope to hear the NL announcers before this round of the
playoffs ends. But that will depend on my schedule and when I
can get to a computer or radio that gets local stations.

I’m thinking the AL will come down to the Angels and the
Yankees. I’ve been against the Yankees since I knew about
baseball, so I really can’t root for them. (Sorry J…) I do
think they will go to the World Series, my likes and dislikes
won’t change that at all. They have a better set of pitchers
and they can out hit any team on any night.

I’m not sure about the National League teams, since I didn’t
pay as much attention to them. I would like the Dodgers to get
to the Series, but I’m not sure which team has the best
chance. Prior bias on my part hopes the Cardinals don’t get in
(they beat Detroit in 2006). While it looks good for the
Dodgers, I just just don’t know. As far as the Phillies and
Diamondbacks, to me that is a coin toss.

Fearless prediction

Yankees,  Dodgers  in  the  Series.  Yankees  win  it  6  games.
Arrgh!!! I hate saying that….
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